
 

 

 

 

Dear Families/Carers, 

Following the continued success of our Christmas appeal, we will continue to embrace a 

personal approach to Christmas giving. Each class will take responsibility for the creation 

of a complete hamper to offer the St Vincent de Paul Society.  Through this approach, 

students will work cooperatively towards a project that will greatly benefit families in 

our community.   

Significant to the work of SVDP is a commitment to the value of each person’s dignity.  

By creating a hamper together, students will come to a greater understanding of the 

important part their donations play in allowing people to live dignified and hope-filled 

lives. 

Each class will discuss items that would be important for families to have for a 

Christmas Celebration.  Items such as non-perishable foods, bon-bons, festive 

serviettes, and decorations will be encouraged.  The aim is for each member of the class 

to nominate to bring something for the class hamper to ensure that it contains a 

complete Christmas celebration for a family. 

Hampers will be given to the SVDP society at our Week 9 Thanks Giving liturgy, Monday 

9th December at 9am.  Families who would like to make an extra contribution of toys for 

those in need are welcome to do so by placing items under the Giving Tree in the Library. 

Below is the item your child has nominated to bring for the class hamper.  It would be 

much appreciated if he/she could bring this item to school by Friday 6th December. 

Thank you in anticipation for your support with this initiative. 

 

Kind regards, 

Penny Vanzwol 

 

Your child _____________________________ 

Has nominated to bring _____________________________ as a 

contribution to our class hamper. 

 Christmas hamper. 

Please assist us by bringing the item to school by  

Friday 6th  December. 
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